
Report on Anti-Sexual Harassment Event

The Anti-Sexual Harassment Committee organized an event on January 9,

2024, to address and promote awareness about sexual harassment,

emphasizing the Prevention of Sexual Harassment (POSH) Act. The event

featured esteemed resource persons, Adv. Manoranjini and Adv. Mahesh Das.

Mahesh Das sir provided a unique perspective on the historical aspects

of sexual harassment, emphasizing the importance of empathy, awareness, and

fostering a culture of mutual respect.

Manoranjini madam actively engaged the audience in an interactive

session, sharing personal anecdotes and facilitating discussions on practical

strategies to prevent and address sexual harassment. The participants found

this session particularly enlightening.

The Anti-Sexual Harassment event on

January 9, 2024, served as a platform for

education, awareness, and open

discussion. The insights provided by our

resource persons Manoranjini madam and

Mahesh Das sir contributed significantly

to fostering a safer and more respectful

community.




